
 

During Parents evening this week as I walked around the school it was so quiet and it seems very strange to not have the school 

filled with parents on these evenings and seeing teachers in their classrooms with the telephones glued to their ears. I really hope 

that it won’t be long before we can welcome parents and carers back into school as it is so important that we have that posi-

tive buzz about our school in the community.  

Please remember to keep wearing your face coverings when coming to school and please do not gather before or after 

school. The gates open at 8.45 am so please do not arrive before this time, thank you for following this as it is meant to keep all 

of us as safe as possible from the coronavirus. 

 God bless 

Mrs Robertson 
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For I know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord. Plans for welfare and not for evil, to give you a future and a 

hope.  Jeramiah 29:11  

 

 

 

 

April 

30th: Feel Good Friday 

May 

14th: Class photos  

28th: Feel Good Friday 

Class Name Reason 

Acorn Kara For beautiful drawings of the flowers we are planting 

Maple Zak For showing superb understanding of word classes using creative expanded noun phrases to de-

scribe a seaside setting in English 

Pine Latisha For fantastic reasoning skills in her fraction work 

Ash Nancy For excellent progress in Reading, Writing and Maths 

Poplar Sophia For always giving 100% in all her work and being a fantastic helper in class 

Willow Lenix For an excellent effort with Accelerated Reading 

Oak Orla For constant and excellent effort in all subjects, for always offering to help out where she can 

Headteacher Luke, Henry, Luke, Emily, Jacob, Lily-Rose, Dumisani—Super role models at playtime! 

Chadwick Chats with the CEO 

Two of our school council had 

the opportunity to chat with our 

CEO this week. I heard that they 

asked some really intelligent and 

pertinent questions. They learnt 

all about Mr Tapping and more 

about the Trust. They will be talk-

ing to the rest of the children to 

relay what he had to say. 

Well done children, we are so 

proud of how you represented St. 

Leonard’s School. 


